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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: World Pharmacists Day; Anticoagulant safety evaluation; DHSC publishes consultation response on Drug Tariff changes.
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To mark World Pharmacists Day, we are celebrating the crucial role pharmacists play in improving access to healthcare, ensuring the responsible use of medicines and so much more.

This year's theme, 'Pharmacists: Meeting Global Health Needs', highlights the invaluable contributions of pharmacists as essential members of healthcare systems, emphasising their crucial role in addressing health needs within every community.
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		Read our statement in full 




		




			PQS: Evaluation of oral anticoagulant safety indicators
An evaluation of oral anticoagulant safety indicators by community pharmacies in England has been published in the pharmacy MDPI journal.

As part of audits in the Pharmacy Quality Scheme (PQS) in 2021/22 and 2023/24, community pharmacy teams audited just under a quarter of a million patients and made almost 150,000 interventions for patients taking oral anticoagulants.

The results found community pharmacy teams are well placed in educating and counselling patients on the safe use of anticoagulants and ensuring that all patients are correctly monitored.
Find out more







		




			DHSC publishes consultation response on changes to Part IX of the Drug Tariff
The Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has issued its response to a consultation on modernising Part IX of the Drug Tariff, which aims to deliver the best value medical devices for patients.

The key proposals that will be developed over the next six months include updating product categories, introducing a renewal process to keep the list current, and applying a stricter assessment process for inclusion in Part IX.

Community Pharmacy England will monitor the effects of these changes on pharmacies and patients, especially as the changes could impact product pricing, availability, and supply resilience.

Learn more
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| On World Pharmacists Day we want to thank our community
pharmacy colleagues for all the work they do — you are
providing a crucial service for the nation.

England

The past year has been another important one, with the
launch of Pharmacy First and pharmacy mentioned in all major
party manifestos. Despite this, we continue to hear about an

“ ever-growing workload and pharmacy owners putting
personal finances into their businesses to stay open.

We are working to turn things around so that the pharmacy
sector is fully valued, supported and funded.
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